
 

Our organisation, Tapton School Academy Trust, has officially rebranded and will now be 

known as INOVA Multi-Academy Trust. 

This change reflects the significant growth and evolution of our Trust since its formation 13 

years ago. From our beginnings as a single school, we have developed into a thriving multi-

academy trust of nine schools, providing education from nursery through to sixth form. 

We would like to reassure you that this is a change in name and branding only. There are no 

changes to our legal entity, company registration, or banking details, and all existing 

relationships, contracts and agreements remain fully in place. 

For this reason, we kindly ask that you: 

• Update your records to reflect our new name: INOVA Multi-Academy Trust 

• Address all future communications, purchase orders and invoices accordingly 

• Use our updated contact details moving forward 

• Update any branding you use for our Trust  

If you have any queries or require formal confirmation for your records, please do not 

hesitate to get in touch.  Although we will be updating our email address’ please be assured 

that communication to our existing emails will continue to reach us.  

We would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your continued partnership and 

support. We look forward to working together as INOVA Multi-Academy Trust and 

continuing our shared commitment to delivering excellence for the children, families and 

communities we serve. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Lee Barber 

 

Chief Executive Officer 

INOVA Multi-Academy Trust 


